
Ar. Peter Onanian 
1 lucille Avenue 
Nabnasset , Mass. 01861 

Dear lr. nanian: 

December 29, 1972 

We are ex·reme1y grateful for your willingness to 
be a St. artan Steward, and for your generosity in 
donating JlOO in your capacity as a Steward. 

We hope this will be a beginning in establishing true 
stewardsh p in our Church. 

A special lapel pin is being prepared for Stewards; 
as soon a they are ready we will be very pleased to 
send you ne which we earnestly hope you 1ill wear. 

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship 
regularly each year, about which ~e will Je in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes . 
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Sincerely, 

Jack Ant re ssian 
Executive Jirector 


